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17 September 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 6 Virtual Guide to Westbourne: 1st October 2020 Online 
 
We know how important it is for parents to choose the right secondary school for their children. At 
Westbourne, we are an inclusive academy. We support all students, regardless of their starting 
point, to achieve their potential and develop the skills necessary for employment and life. We are 
a rapidly improving school, which has recently been graded Good by Ofsted, and we continue to 
celebrate better GCSE results and significant progress year on year.  
 
If you have ever had the chance to visit us before, you will know that Westbourne is an exciting 
and positive place to be, with a real sense of community amongst its staff and students. Sadly, the 
current pandemic means that we cannot host our traditional open evening event this October. 
Instead we are creating a wealth of information which will be available to view on our website Diary 
page from Thursday 1st October. You are invited to explore our virtual guide, learn about our vision, 
ethos, values and aspirations and find out why we are the right choice for your child. Our online 
package will include: 
 

 Our new prospectus for 2020-2021 

 360 Google tour of the academy 

 Curriculum maps for Years 7 to 11 

 A video message by some Year 8 students and also by myself 

 Our 2020 Fast Guide for Year 7 students who started with us this term 

 A list of Frequently Asked Questions based on parental feedback 

 Details on how to book an out of hours tour of the academy 

 An online form where you will be able to send us your questions 

 An ‘About Westbourne Quiz’ with all correct entries being entered into a prize draw to win 
one of five £10 Amazon gift vouchers 

 
We are offering parents and children in Year 6 an opportunity to have a tour of the academy after 
the school day. These tours will take place on Monday to Thursday evenings at 4.00pm, 5.00pm 
or 6.00pm, starting on Thursday 1st October. You will be taken around the academy buildings by a 
member of staff for approximately 45 minutes. Tours are limited and priority will be given to Year 6 
children and their parents who have not been to the academy before. To book a place, please 
contact my PA, Miss Alcock on 01473 466136. Please note that only children in Year 6 and their 
parents or carers may attend on this occasion; unfortunately, we cannot accommodate other 
siblings or family members for health and safety reasons. For the protection of our staff, whilst on 
the academy premises all visitors must sign our COVID-19 declaration and wear an approved face 
covering or visor. 
 



Applications for transfer to high school in the normal year of admission are dealt with through 
Suffolk County Council’s Admissions Team. Further details and guidance on applying for a high 
school place can be found on our academy website under the About/Admissions page.  Children 
in Year 6 who are subsequently offered a place at Westbourne Academy, by the local authority, 
will be invited to take part in two taster days which are planned for July 2021. The exact dates will 
be confirmed once they have been agreed with our primary partner schools. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank your child’s Headteacher for allowing me to write to 
you. My colleagues and I hope that you enjoy our virtual information guide. There will also be an 
opportunity for you to send us any further questions you may have in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr M Bouckley 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This is a letter about important school information. If you are unable to read this information 
because English is not your first language, please ask someone who speaks English to contact 
the school on 01473 742315 or email office@westbourne.attrust.org.uk 
 
Lietuvių kalba/Lithuanian - Informacija/General information 
Tai laiškas apie svarbią mokyklos informaciją. Jei negalite perskaityti šios informacijos, nes anglų 
nėra jūsų gimtoji kalba , kreipkitės į ką nors, kas kalba angliškai arba kreipkitės į mokyklą 01473 
742315 arba el office@westbourne.attrust.org.uk 
 
Polski/Polish - Informacja/information 
Jest to pismo o ważnych informacjach o szkole. Jeśli nie możesz przeczytać tej informacji, 
ponieważ angielski nie jest twoim pierwszym językiem, poproś kogoś, kto mówi po angielsku, lub 
skontaktuj się ze szkołą 01473 742315 lub e-mail office@westbourne.attrust.org.uk 
 
Em português /Portuguese - Informações/information 
Esta é uma carta sobre informações importantes sobre a escola. Se você é incapaz de ler esta 
informação, porque o Inglês não é sua língua nativa, por favor, pergunte a alguém que fala 
Inglês deve contactar a escola 01473 742315 ou e-mail office@westbourne.attrust.org.uk 
 
Limba română/Romanian - Informații/ General information letter 
Aceasta este o scrisoare cu privire la informații importante școlare  . Dacă nu puteți citi această 
informație pentru că engleza nu este prima limbă , vă rugăm să întrebați pe cineva care vorbește 
limba engleză trebuie să contacteze școala 01473 742315 sau e-mail 
office@westbourne.attrust.org.uk 
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